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Parent Newsletter for the week of May 15   

MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  
 May 16 Just Ace It Tennis Jamboree 
 May 17 Minimum day dismissal 
 May 26 K-3 VIP Assembly, 9:00 a.m., cafeteria 
   4-8 Character Counts Assembly, 2:10 p.m., gym 
 May 29 Memorial Day – no school 
 May 30 Field Day! 
 June 7 Graduation, 7:00 p.m., gym 
 June 8 Last day of school 
 August 23 First day of school for 2017-18 school year 

Important Cafeteria Notice – As the school year comes to an end, we are asking that all 
school cafeteria accounts be paid in full by May 26, 2017.  As of Tuesday, May 30th and 
through the remainder of the school year, students will not be allowed to charge meals if their 
account does not have a credit balance.  All students must have credit on file to continue using 
meal services.  For more information or to check the balance of your child’s account, please 
call the cafeteria at 586-5771.  Thank you! 

Dress Code Reminder – As the weather gets warmer, please be reminded of our school’s 
student dress code.  Students wearing clothing that is identified as inappropriate will be sent to 
the office to call home. 
 *No portion of student’s chest, or belly or bottom may show, no bare backs 
         or undergarments may show. 
 *No low cut shirts or tops.  All shirts, tops and dresses must cover the torso. 
 *Shoulder straps must be two-finger width wide. 
 *Shorts, skirts and dresses must come to the tips of the student’s fingertips when 
            their hands are held to their sides with finders extended. 
 *Pajama style clothing is not permitted.  
 *Sandals must have straps across the back.  No “flip flops”. 

Attention Parents of 6th graders!  State law requires that all students entering 7th grade are 
fully up to date on all immunizations including the Tdap booster shot.  Please make sure that 
the school office has your child’s updated records.  Failure to have these immunizations will 
result in your child being excluded from the 7th grade until they are caught up.  For more 
information, please visit www.shotsforschool.org.   Don’t delay, please get your child 
immunized today!  

Go Braves
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